Main Street Hensingham Whitehaven CA28 8QZ

www.hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk office@hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 690021



Dear Year 6 children and parents,

I hope you have all had a well-earned rest over the Christmas holidays, and enjoyed spending some quality time with your family and friends! This term is a shorter term, but it is full of some very exciting topics. Don't forget to bring back your PE kids to put on your pegs.

Here's a little bit of information about what we will be getting up to in the next half term:

Maths:

We are going to continue our work on fractions, by multiplying and dividing them. Then, we will move onto equivalent fraction, decimals and percentages.

English:

Our new book is "Holes", it is such an exciting story which we will be using this for our whole class reading. Then, our first writing unit is poetry where we will be exploring different narrative poems from well-known authors, before writing our own.

Science:

This half term we are going to be exploring animals, including humans. The main focus of this topic is the heart, how it works, what blood is composed of and have nutrients are transported around the body. It is a really interesting and fun topic!

History:

We are back to geography this half term, where we will be exploring where energy comes from. We will be looking at lots of different ways we get energy in order to live the lives we have.

Some key dates to look forward to:

• Peter Nutsford talk "Remote Africa" – 19th January

PE DAYS:

Tuesday and Friday.

Remember to bring your PE kits at the start of the half term and leave them in school. We will send them home at the end of the half term, or earlier if they need washed before then. This half term we have cricket with a coach on Tuesdays!

Thanks,

Miss Taylor

